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Possible Changes in Client
Obligations

As mentioned in October's Newsletter, Payroll Plus
received notice that Social Security and Social Security
Income will be increasing by 2% in 2018. The increase
will most likely cause all Monthly Obligations to increase
as well. If you receive notice of a change in
Obligation, please call Payroll Plus and send us a
copy of the notice as well. We will send out new direct
draw forms (as needed), or the Participant will need to
increase the amount they send every month. If you have
any questions, please call our office.

FICA Reimbursements

If an employee does not earn more than $2000 in gross
wages for the fiscal year of 2017, then that worker is
retroactively exempt from FICA (Social Security and
Medicare Taxes). FICA is withheld from the worker's

gross wages and is also matched by

their Employer. If the worker hasn't met
the $2000 threshold by the end of the
year, those dollars will be reimbursed to
the worker, and the Employer's share will be placed
back into the Utilization Reserve Account.

With that being said, please call our office and inform
us of any workers that are no longer working for the
Participant. We will then send out the required

paperwork, and we will get the FICA Reimbursements

(if applicable) taken care of as well.


https://www.kdads.ks.gov/commissions/home-community-based-services-(hcbs)/hcbs-policies�
https://www.kdads.ks.gov/commissions/home-community-based-services-(hcbs)/hcbs-policies�

2014-7 Difficulty of Care
Exemption

For situations where the Medicaid Participant lives in the
same home as the Direct Support Worker, the worker
may qualify for the IRS 2014-7 Difficulty of Care credit. If
the Participant lives in the worker's home, the worker
should check with their Tax Preparer to determine if they
qualify to claim the credit for the 2014-7 Difficulty of Care.
Ask your tax preparer if 2014-7 can be applied to your tax
return.
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